
I believe that you have the best of intentions but I think that SB 941 is just that, well intentioned and 

nothing more. This bill will do nothing to make criminals who do not obey current laws all of a sudden 
decide to obey this law. This bill just makes it more complicated for law abiding citizens to buy and sell 

guns. This bill especially onerous for those of us who live in rural areas without easy access to a gun 
dealer that can facilitate the transaction. This bill adds additional bureaucracy and cost to the state and 

individuals without changing how a criminal gets a gun. I appreciate your intentions. I want to see less 

violent crime. I want to see safer communities. Unfortunately this bill only infringes on the rights of those 
that you do not need to fear and does very little if anything at all to stop or impede those that we all 

fear. I ask that you vote this bill down.     Thank you for your consideration 
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